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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 11:25 AM


To: Eric Danner; Rachel Johnson - NOAA Affiliate; Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: CCVO SWFSC Support for ROC


Hi all --

I updated the document of support needs based on our conversation on Dec 11 (generally the red text). There


are some action items for Eric and Rachel (and me of course). I have a few more meetings to set, but otherwise


most items are in a bit of a holding pattern for now. Let me know if something seems off.


Eric, could you and I use the Thurs noon time tomorrow to talk through your items?


Thanks!


Cathy



